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Invitation to participate in workshop on LIDAR experiences 

This document repeats the invitation previously distributed as an email message. Note that 

participation on the full day workshop Thursday April 18th is of course also possible. 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

SMA has invited Mr Don Ventura, Hydrographic Survey Manager at Fugro Pelagos Inc. for a workshop 

in order to investigate the capabilities of their LIDAR system. We have just been able to confirm that 

Don will be here in Norrköping 17 – 18 April. Don has a background as a surveyor and has also been 

one of the lecturers at the hydrographic programs at the University of Southern Mississippi. For more 

information regarding Fugro Pelagos Inc. please see www.fugro-pelagos.com. 

We recognize that this is a very late announcement, but for those of you that are interested and have 

travel arrangements that allows a few more hours in Norrköping, we would like to invite you all to 

take part in a two hour presentation 17 April 14:00 – 16:00 with Don. This workshop will be arranged 

in the SMA premises in Norrköping, where you all will arrive after the transportation from Arkö Island 

this very same day. 

Please note that this presentation is not part of the NHC agenda and should only be seen as an 

option if you have the available time. 

If you are interested to participate please send an e-mail to Ulf Olsson (head of Surveying at SMA), 

ulf.olsson@sjofartsverket.se, 15 April the latest. 

Best regards, 

Magnus Wallhagen  

Production Manager 

Hydrographic Office, 

Swedish Maritime Administration 

tel: +46 10 478 49 18 

mob: +46 708 19 10 53 

e-mail: magnus.wallhagen@sjofartsverket.se  
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